
An Important Update for Users of the Nebraska ASAP Infection and Antibiotic Tracking 
Tool 
  
Thank you for using the Nebraska ASAP Infection and Antibiotic Use Tracking Tool. Version 
2 was released on July 16, and it includes an important update. 
  
Version 2 corrects an issue with the display of charts and graphs after 100 entries. First 
and foremost, this bug does not impact any of the data you have already entered. To 
ensure the tool provides complete tables and graphs, download Version 2 and move your 
data - it is a simple copy-and-paste process: 
  

1. Download the new Version 2 file. 
2. Copy all of your data from the following tabs in the original file: 

• Resident Days Present 
• Data 
• Dropdowns (if you entered custom Provider names) 

3. Paste this data into the corresponding tabs and columns in Version 2 (e.g., 
Resident Name to Resident Name). 

4. Begin using Version 2 for all future data entry. 
  
Version 2 also “freezes” the Resident information on the left and the column headers to 
improve the data entry experience. If you experience any challenges moving your data or 
have other questions, please contact Dan German at dgerman@nebraskamed.com. 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, and thanks again! 
 
Dan German 
Project Manager 
Nebraska ICAP and ASAP Programs 
dgerman@nebraskamed.com 
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